
9 .v

STUDENT SERVICESUPCOMIN*
i

1991/92 Quebec Loan applications are available at the Awards 
Office Room 109, Alumni Memorial Building.

Three Scholarships - Saint John University Women's Club • a 
Scholarships

Senior Year Scholarship - Value $1,000 
Conditions - Female student entering final undergraduate year in 
September 1991. Students must be graduate of a high school in 
New Brunswick District 19,20 or 52.
Application Deadline: May 31,1991

Post Graduate Study - Lillian D and Charles R. Bone

Memorial Scholarship - Value $1,000 
Conditions - Female University graduate entering a Post-Graduate 
Degree Program. Applicant must be a graduate of a high school in |
New Brunswick School District 20 a 52 a a resident of the greater 
Saint John area.
Application Deadline: May 31,1991
Note: 2 Letters erf Reference from Professors in Field of Study 
Required.

Mature Student - Jean Crawford Flemming 
Memorial Scholarship - Value: $1,000 

Conditions: Mature woman (over age 24), a resident of the greater 
Saint John area, who has completed a minimum of 30 credit hours 
(the equivalent of one full year of study) and is pursuing degree 
studies at a Canadian University.
Application Deadline: May 31,1991
Note: An academic letter of reference and transcript required.
Academic standing is a consideration in all scholarships. Financial 
need is a consideration in the Senior Year and Jean Crawford 
Flemming Memorial Scholarship.
Applications available from Undergraduate Awards Office, Room 
109, Alumni Memorial Building. Please return completed 
applications to: Chairman, Scholarship Committee, Canadian 
Federation of University Women Saint John, P.O. Box 6233, 
Station A, Saint John, N.B. E2L 4R1

The Ladies' Auxiliary, N.B. Provincial Command, Royal Canadian 
Legion announce eight scholarships, each valued at $300, are being 
made available to students attending universities or colleges. The 
scholarships are awarded on a point system basis.
Students wishing to obtain more information or an application 
form may contact the Scholarship Chairman: Mrs. Helen 
Knowles, R.R. #1, Site 32, Comp. 1, Bathurst, N.B. E2A 3Y5. 
Telephone 546-3653
Closing date for request for application form is June 30, 1991. 
These forms are available in both official languages._____________

Public Service Announcements
Gallery Connexion and the UNB Art Centre proudly announce the opening of NEW ART 
BRUNSWICK, a major survey of contemporary ait activity in the Province of New Brunswick.
The Opening will be held on Sunday, April 7th beginning at 2 p.m. at Gallery Connexion and 
continuing at 3 p.m. at the UNB Art Centre.
The public is invited to join in the celebration, view the artwork, meet the artists, hear remarks by 
curator Michael C. Lawlor at Connexion, and enjoy refreshments served at die Art Centre.
The Exhibit continues in both locations until April 26th.
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Theatre New Brunswick presents LETTER FROM WINGFIELD FARM at the Playhouse in 
Fredericton from May 3 to 11 nightly at 8:00 pm. Tickets go on sale April 19 at the Playhouse Box 
Office.

Press Release
A provincial conference on the special needs of alcoholic and drug dependent women will be held April 
16 & 17 in Moncton.
The conference which is organized by the Ad Hoc Committee on Women and Drug Dependency will be 
an opportunity for interested persons to discuss drug dependency and alcoholism in women, and identify 
the obstacles women face in obtaining appropriate treatment.
One resource person for the conference is Dr. Louise Nadeau who initiated and since 1978 has 
administered the drug dependency program of the Education Faculty at the University of Montreal. Dr. 
Nadeau's presentation, entitled "Alcoholic and Drag Dependent Women: A Piece erf Ourselves", will be 
an attempt to better understand the link between women's role in society, the disapproval encountered 
by alcoholic and drug "dependent women and the low self-esteem of those seeking treatment She will 
also examine how their recovery might be affected when service providers also suffer from low self­
esteem.
The needs of alcoholic and drug dependent women are different than those erf men. These difference are 
often overlooked in the development of treatment programs and in identifying the clientele. While 
women represent only 20% of the Alcoholism and Drug Dependency Commission's clientele's it is 
estimated that one third of all alcoholics are women.
To address the issue of treatment programs for women, the Ad Hoc Committee has invited Doreen 
Birchmore from the Donwood Institute in Toronto. Ms. Birchmore is a feminist therapist and has 
developed treatment programs specifically for women. Her presentation will be made Tuesday, March 
16 at 7:30 p.m. and is open to the public.
The theme of this provincial conference is "Women & Health - Where Are We Today?" and will be held 
April 16 and 17, 1991 at the Hotel Beausejour in Moncton. All persons interested in looking for 
solutions to the problems of alcoholic and drag dependent women are invited to attend. Registration 
fees are $35 for professionals and $10 for individuals.
For more information, please contact Noelle Richard at 853-1088 between 9 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., or 
Hermina Landry at 858-0155 after 5 n.m.
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Duo Pach in Concert at Memorial Hall
The Duo Pach - violinist Joseph Pach and pianist Arlene Nimmons Pach - are in concert this Sunday, 
April 7, at 8 p.m. in UNB’s Memorial hall. This is the final concert in the 1990-91 UNB/STU 
Creative Arts season, and features music by Ysaye, Schubert, Dohnyani and Bethoven. Tickets at the 
door (and in advance at the UNB Art Centre) at $10 for adult^$8 for seniors and $3 for students.
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A videoconference on achieving quality in business will be held at the University of New Brunswick in 
Fredericton on the afternoon of Wednesday, April 10.
This live, international videoconference will examine how some companies have met the quality 
challenge in the last decade and how their experiences can be applied to other organizations. Among 
the topics to be covered are the distribution of incentives throughout the company and employee 
involvement in quality planning and improvement
The conference fee of $20 should be paid by Friday, April 5, to reserve a seat To register, call Thelma 
Mofford in the UNB dean of engineering's office, at 453-6179.
This videoconference is sponsored by the Chair for Technology Management and Entrepreneurship and 
the Centre for International Marketing at UNB. Financial support has been provided by the New 
Brunswick Department of Commerce and Technology.

UNB Bicentennial Choir Presents Concert for Spring
The UNB Bicentennial Choir presents its sixth annual Concert for Spriftg this Monday, April 8 at 8 
p.m. in Memorial Hall on the UNB campus. The varied program includes madrigals, anthems by 
Mozart and Couperin, spirituals and folk arrangements. Special guests Madeleine Arel on flute and 
soprano Angela Biidsell will join in on several of the choir selections, and will join director/guitarist 
Steven Peacock in a number of duets to round out the concert. Admission is free, and everyone is 
welcome.
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CAMPUS MINISTRYk

Rev. Monte Peters 459-5673 or 450-2883 
Rev. Neville Cheeseman 453-5089 or 454-6507 

Dr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089 
Alumni Memorial Building Room 3

Coffee. Cookies &. Fellowship: Every Friday afternoon 2:00 - 
5:00. Drop by, meet some new people, drink some coffee, have 
some cooties and talk about what's important Monte Peters' 
Residence, Apt 2 Bridges House, 2:30 pjn. All Welcome. 
Spaghetti Suppers: Every Friday 5:00 p.m. Monte Peters' 
Residence, Apt 2 Bridges House. All Welcome.
Inter-Varsity Christian Fellowship: Meets every Wednesday 
evening at 7:30 p.m. Mar. 13. "In Between", with Prof. Alan 
Scars. Senior Common Room, McConnell Hall. All welcome. 
Bihle Snidv. Parables of Jesus. Beginning after the March Break. 
Wednesdays 3:30 pjn. Campus Ministry Office.
St. Paul's United Church: Forum on Faith. Sunday April 7,7:30 
p.m„ "Counselling, Spirituality and Everyday Life," with Mary 
Louise Luck, UNB Counselling Services. St Paul's United 
Church.
Non Denominational Christian Mediation Group. Meets every 
Wednesday at 8:00 pm in Silverwood. We use taped talks by John 
Main O.S.B. (1926-82) to guide our meditation For more 
information, call Kathleen Crowley 450-9623 
Wanted: Someone to co-ordinate Marriage Preparation Workshops. 
For more information, contact Campus Ministry Office.
Worship Sftrvieea
Catholic Masses: St. Thomas Chapel: Monday-Friday, 11:30; 
Sunday Masses 11:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.
Anglican Eucharist: Snndav 11:00 a.m., Wednesday and Thursday, 
12:30 p.m. Old Arts Chapel
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Call 455-lf, New Brunswick Archaeological Society - Bone Lab

Caa you tell a bird from a mammal by Its bones/
Do you know how to separate the sheep from the goats?
Would you like to try?
If so, come to the basement of the Anthropology building. Annex C, (The University of New 
Brunswick, Fredericton) on Saturday April 27, at 1:30 p.m. and leam how to identify refuse bones from 
a prehistoric, archaeological site.
Frances L. Stewart will explain why she spends so much time squinting at bone fragments and what 
can be learned from them.
Everyone is welcome. Refreshments will be served.
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PIThe Campus Ministry is currently searching for a student to fill the position of Co-ordinator of the 
Pre-Marriage Workshop.
Duties include collecting the mailed-in registration of couples, co-ordinating presentations, arranging 
workshop details and organizing the Campus Ministries.
Applicants should have good organizational and interpersonal skills, especially a pleasant telephone 
manner.
Terms will be a commission of 10% of paid registrations.
This position is available immediately for the remaining two workshops - April 13 and May 11.
Apply in writing or in person to any of die Campus Ministries.
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